
I oppose this bill SB554, this bill spits in the face of law abiding citizens in Oregon. Gun free zones don’t work. It leaves people to be 
attacked defenseless or felons. Attacking law abiding citizens, is not the answer. Enforcing the existing laws on the books would 
help, try enforcement of the a few of the thousands of laws criminals already don’t follow. 

Tired of these attacks year after year, on the people who don’t break the law. 


